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Head’s Hello 

Today marks the end of the two most disruptive years in education since the Second World War. Remote learn-
ing, working from home and periods of self-isolation are all now parts of our lives. I am so proud of how our 
school community adapted, came together and coped with such significant changes. We are now looking forward 
to September, when we no longer have to be in bubbles, can have whole school assemblies and have parents and 
carers come into school to share what we have been learning.  
 
I hope that everyone has a well-deserved summer break and I look forward to seeing you all on  
Thursday 2nd September.  

 
Kind regards 

Natalie Simmonds 

Headteacher 
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